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ñ3.30pm          

Monday-Friday 

         é...message from our Principal, John Maguire 

Kia ora tatou ngņ whņnau 
It½s been a quick turnaround between the newsletters of this week and last, however, never                 
a dull moment around Garin College. 
We have our mixed Hockey and Netball Senior A teams away competing in the Winter                  
Sports week in Christchurch for our ¼A½ netballers and Ashburton for our mixed hockey players. We will 
look forward to hearing the progress of these teams on their return. My thanks to Justine Butler, 
Janelle Macgregor, Tracy Stock and Henry Kersten who have supported these teams on this 
tournament. 
While speaking about Sport can I remind all students that the Club Garin Sports and Cultural Photos 
will be taken on Wednesday 13th September. 
Drama and Sport feature in the Calendar next week with The Merchant of Venice, being performed by 
our drama students at The Playhouse Cafe on September 12 (Year 12 cast) and 13 (Year 13 cast), 
$5 tickets and Dinner available from 5.30pm, show starts 6.30pm.  Following Tuesday and 
Wednesday nights Shakespeare, the Sports Celebration evening will be held in the Gymnasium on 
Thursday night 7-9pm. Ticket sales at the office. Another excellent celebration in the College. Thank 
you to Tayne and Lilly for the Sports leadership 
and organisation of this event. 
Eight weeks ago we welcomed our Korean 
students into the College. In this short time they 
have embraced so much of what Garin and 
Nelson has to offer. We can see they have 
enjoyed their stay and their learning. They are 
returning to Korea with improved language skills 
and are richer for the opportunities they have 
had whilst here. We thank you also for the ways 
in which they have contributed also to the 
culture of our college over their time with us.  
We wish you safe travel home and know you will 
enjoy reconnecting with your families on your 
return. I particularly thank all our homestay 
families who hosted these students. 

Next week is Mņori Language Week. Shannon and Poihipi will lead us through this week. The theme 
Kia ora te reo Mņori was chosen to celebrate New Zealand½s indigenous greeting, and also as the words 
¼Kia Ora½ are an exact description of the intent of the new partnerships for te reo Mņori revitalisation 
between the Crown and Mņori under the new Mņori Language Act 2016.  House points will be on offer 
over the week for student participation and involvement in the activities organised around te reo and 
tikanga awareness and participation. 
Ko tǾu reo, Ko tǾku reo, Te tuakiri tangata, Tähei uriuri Tähei nakonako 
Your voice, my voice. It is an expression of identity, Behold the message and the messenger. 

Mņ te Atua koe e tiaki - May God be with you 
John Maguire 

Take a Moment...    
     

Waiho rņ kiņ tŎ takitahi ana ngņ a whetu o te rangi   
Let it be one alone that stands among the other stars in the sky. 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
REMINDER 

 

Sports and Cultural Photos 
Wednesday 13 September 

 
 

    Correct Winter Uniform to be worn.  
 

Please ensure your uniform is clean and tidy, 
shoes polished (girls to wear black tights  ̧no socks). 

 

Bring sports uniforms (summer & winter). 



 

GARIN COLLEGE SENIOR PRACTICE EXAM TIMETABLE 
18¹22 SEPTEMBER 2017 

 

 

 REMINDER  
 

Last chance to purchase tickets to the 
annual éé 

 

Garin Sports Awards 
Thursday 14 September 

7pm 
 

Come and celebrate Garin College 
student sport success for 2017!! 
 
Tickets available at the school office.  

 

Donôt miss out!! 



 


